
 
 

It’s Internet Safety Day 
Posted by Susan On February 10, 2009  
 
Parents are being urged to pay more attention to their children’s 
use of cyberspace as part of Internet Safety Day today.  One of 
the acronyms moms and dads are being alerted to is P-I-R, 
meaning “Parents In Room.” If they are talking to someone and 
they put LMIRL, they are saying, “Let’s Meet In Real Life.”  
The best way to understand what your child is saying is to 
educate yourself so you know what is going on.   
For a complete list of the acronyms for your child’s texting 
messages and their online chat shortcuts, go to 
http://www.netlingo.com/acronyms.php and click on “Acronyms 
and Text messaging list” at the top of the page. 
 


